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I strongly object to Policy W4 lands at Brooklands Farm.  
 
I strongly object to the proposed 2000 buildings planned in Blean. 
 
Canterbury City Council is destroying what was a lovely area with too many buildings, too much traffic and not 
enough health services for the inhabitants already living here. 
 
Alison Barnet 
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